
Thanks to all that attended.  Those of you who were not able to come we missed you.

The Agenda is attached.

 

1. Plans

a.  Fitness training:  Start Tuesday, July 8.  Each Tuesday, providing there are enough players, the coaches will have training for fitness – this is not mandatory.  Steve was going to work with Brooke this summer and opened it to anyone who would like to come.  It might be more motivating to run, do pushups, crunches, squats etc. with other people!  Steve will work with them on getting in shape for H.S. tryouts.  He will include a plan to use at home several other days a week and try to give them a balance of when to push themselves and when not to.  Remember this is get-in-shape fitness, sweaty hard work   When the player comes they should be prepared to run! 0
 

2.  Fall WAGS Games:  we will have practice 1.5 hours before each game.  Team manager will check for practice fields at away games to be sure there is room. Home games are a definite.

3. Tournaments: mark your calendar

          8/8-8/9  Calvert Beach Cup,  Calvert County Maryland

          9/5-9/6  (labor day)  place TBD 

                10/10-10/11  SAC Columbus Day
           November TBD

 

Away tournaments were discussed,  U16,U17 Florida and U17/U18 out West.

We should start setting aside money raised now to offset cost.

 

4. Winter:   i.  Indoor or Outdoor – TBD later, the girls seemed to like indoor.

ii. Accelerate Your Game (AYG):  this is a program run by Alonzo in Jessup.  If we register as a team there is a discount (approx $20 per player).  We will need to decide on this soon so we can get a spot for winter training.  This is a fitness workout.

 

5. Spring:  practice, WAGS, a couple tournaments

6. FUNDRAISERS:  We still need a volunteer.    Meanwhile, Steve is still planning the team car wash in Mt. Airy.  He will be sending an email with dates soon. Please note:  All players will be required to wear their team practice shirts (at all times) during the car wash.

7. Fun Team  Outing:  Steve will be planning a river tubing trip at Harper’s Ferry.  Please note this is not a whitewater rafting trip but tubing.  It will probably be on a Friday.  Volunteer chaperones at this time are Steve, Sue T., Dave (thanks).  Steve will be in touch.  (Isn’t Steve great?!)

 

 

2. VOLUNTEERS!  Thank you to everyone who contributes!!  We still need a Fundraiser coordinator.  Maybe selling candy this summer instead of the fall?

Anyone interested in coordinating this or any other ideas?

 

3. PLEASE remember to reply to emails, it is our form of communication!

 

4. Referee Conflicts:  Coach discussed this a little with the players. Coach Sam stated that the team had a strong physical game but that they were easily taken out of the game mentally. Colleen suggested that the players should keep quiet.  Coach followed up with, they should not make any gestures either.  This will be discussed further with all players in attendance.

 

5.  Coach Sam touched on earning your playing time.  Playing time is not guaranteed but earned through, effort, attitude, game impact/performance, practice attendance, practice performance, player’s physical state, discipline and ability, which is at the complete discretion of the coach.    Also, Jackie read aloud the player commitment section, thank you Jackie.

 

Happy Birthday was sung to Steve including cake on the head!

